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This testimony is in support of HB2961, requiring new residential construction of multi 

family residences to include EV charging stations. I believe this is a necessary step 

towards enabling people to own electric, rather than conventional (greenhouse gas 

emitting) vehicles. In the past, Oregon has often led the way in keeping our way of 

life healthy and viable. It is essential we do everything we can, on as many fronts as 

we can, to cut the emissions that are driving climate change. This bill would go a long 

way toward enabling people like me to be able to drive an electric vehicle. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Alice Shapiro  

 


